5 Fisherville Road,
Apt. 202,
¥illowdale, Ontario,

1 November, 1970.

Miss Brigitte Blauertz, Chairmanm,
SSM Astronomical Society,
53 Palace Drive,

Sault Ste, Marie, Ontario,

Dear Miss Blauertz,

Ken Chilton informs me that ome of your members named Klaus, has been
observing Comet Abe, As Chairman of the Comet and Nova 3ection of the
R.A.3.C., I would be interested in having a summary of his observations.

Perhaps he c¢ould also send copies of a few of his better observations.

Enclosed are forms on the comet and mova section, and although they

are out of date, he may find them useful.

Good Observing,

Jim Low
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